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18.01.2022 

Re: Bikeability 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The Bikeability scheme that is based on the Government’s National Standard for cycle training and will be run by 

Kent County Council usually takes place over Term 5; depending on numbers and their availability we would be keen 

to get this booked for our current Year 6’s. Please see the Handbook attached for more information. 

Training will be delivered in line with current Covid-19 government guidance for schools. 

Children will need to bring a roadworthy bike and cycling helmet that is certified to the European Standard (EN1078), 

or preferable certified to Snell B95 standard to School on the days that they will be participating, more information 

will come out regarding what days these will be closer to the time. We would encourage the bikes to be checked 

over by a reputable person/bike shop to ensure your child’s bike is roadworthy prior to commencement. 

Unfortunately we are unable to provide bikes, so if your child cannot access one then they will not be able to 

participate. 

Following the training, certificates and badges will be issued to all the children taking part.  Please note that any child 

who takes part in both levels 1 & 2 will receive a badge and certificate for both. 

Please let us know if your child would like to take part by Friday 21st January so that we can inform Bikeability of 

the numbers, if we do not hear from you by this date we will not be able to guarantee your child a place and it will 

be left at Bikeability’s discretion as to whether or not they would be able to add your child on. 

Please email aimee.trevelyan@ramsgateartsprimaryschool.co.uk to request your child’s place. 

 

Best wishes 

RAPS Team 
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